'Infotation' Letter



East Sussex Highways

Ringmer www.eastsussexhighways.com







Albert Road junction with Denmark Place proposed new junction design

5th October 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

East Sussex Highways in partnership with East Sussex County Council is proposing to improve pedestrian safety and access between the seafront and town centre by altering the current layout of the Albert Road / Denmark Place junction, Hastings.

The scheme is being funded using Local Growth Fund (LGF) monies secured through the South East Local Enterprise Partnership (SELEP). The scheme comprises of:

- New straight-across pedestrian crossings on the western side of Albert Road across Denmark Place and also across Albert Road.
- Removal of the staggered pedestrian crossing on the eastern side of Albert Road across Denmark Place and replacing this with a straight-across crossing.
- Kerb realignment.
- Associated signage, carriageway resurfacing and road markings work.
- New corduroy paving to warn pedestrians of the presence of cyclists on the promenade.

A plan of this scheme is shown overleaf. At this stage, construction is scheduled for mid-2022.

If you have any comments or require additional information about these proposals please respond to: Agya Kwarteng via

Email: customerservicemanager@eastsussexhighways.com or telephone: 0345 60 80 193 by Wednesday 27th October 2021.

Yours sincerely

Agya Kwarteng

Agya Kwarteng

Stakeholder Engagement East Sussex Highways

Telephone: 0345 60 80 193

Email: customerservicemanager@eastsussexhighways.com













Plan of Scheme Albert Road junction with Denmark Place

